
A successful Togetherness Day
Last week our school hosted a very successful first 'Togetherness' Day, coinciding with the recent NAIDOC
Week and Last Week's Education Week.  Approximately 200 people, students, community and education
staff attended our school for a day of connection, yarns, mingling and cultural activities.  We were joined by
Copmanhurst PS, Cowper PS and Grafton High School.  Students rotated in groups to join in to each cultural
activity, while community and visitors watched along and enjoyed catching up with old friends, colleagues
and family members.
The day has been deemed such a success, conversations for planning for next year have already begun! 
 Thankyou to the band of helpers and those contributed to making the day such a success!

 Morning and Afternoon Routines
 If your child misses the bus when it stops at your stop in the mornings, you are expected to bring your child
to school, or call the school to communicate regarding non-attendance if they are going to be late or not
attending.  The bus usually beeps and waits for approximately 1-2 minutes if your child is not out the front
and waiting.  If your child is to be dropped at an alternate location in the afternoons, please call the school
before 2:30pm, so that the message can be given to the correct staff who are driving the bus in the
afternoon.  Thankyou parents who have already been doing this.

Jarjum Day
We are keen to have more parents, carers and community help out and get involved with the students and
staff at Jarjum Day, every second Thursday afternoon.  The New School of Arts, Local Land Councils and
Baryulgil Public School have collaborated to provide lunch and activities for the students, staff and adults
in the community.  We would love to see more faces and services attending the day!  Please contact the
school or Baryulgil Community Centre to find out more information and to become involved in the
afternoon.

School Photo Day
On Thursday 24th August we will have our photographers out to take class photos & student portraits.
Please ensure students are wearing full school uniform (Baryulgil PS shirt & black shorts)
Order forms to purchase photos are at the front desk with Bianca and some students still have flood
funding that can be used to purchase these.

With warm regards,

Ashli
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Coming Soon

Togetherness Day Photos

Week 4, Thursday 10th August
Jarjum afternoon @ The Hub. Come and have lunch with us! 1:00pm
Week 5, Thursday 17th August
Assembly and Bundjalung Language Lesson - All welcome 2:15pm
Week 6, Wednesday 23rd August
Community Language Program, in the Bundjalung Room.  All welcome
12:30-2:30pm.
Week 6, Thursday 24th August
School Photo Day
Week 6, Friday 25th August
Gillwinga PS Goori Group visiting for On Country Learning.  Parents
welcome to join in the day.
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